
June 3, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Roben-Hood Airport Runway Extension in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Big Rapids, Michigan located at 226 No rth 

Michigan Avenue, Big Rapids, MI 49307. This project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds 

because it would invest in infrastructure and would be used to extend Roben-Hood Airport’s runway 

from a length of 4,300-feet to a length of 5,000-feet, with a full parallel taxiway, high intensity runway 

lighting, a precision approach, and a segmented circle to accommodate both existing and future users.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

JOHN MOOLENAAR 

Member of Congress 

 


